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July 27, 1966

Mr. Paul Moran, Sr.
P.O. Box 237
Rangely, Colorado 81648

Dear Paul:
We have written you a couple of t1mes regarding the M W Com-

pany's #1 Gov't. well located in the SEiNWZ, Sec. 4, T-1N, R-102W, and
the #1 Gov't. well located on Lot 6 in Sec. 4, T-1N, R-102W,

It would appear that both of these wells may have been abandoned;
however, we have not received word, if so. Will you please advise the
status of these wells, and file plugging records if they have been abandoned?

Incidently, I note that no production reports have been received on
your #7 and #9 wells since January. Perhaps you can straighten us out on

" this matter.

Your early‘ attention to the above will be greatly appreciated.
Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

William R, Smith, Deputy Director
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